
 

 

23rd November 2022 
                 Christmas Jumper day 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,        

 
At this time every year we raise money for ‘Save the Children’, where we learn about 
the importance of helping others and the important role ‘Save the Children’ plays at 
Christmas time. 
 
This year School Council discussed the importance of Christmas Jumper Day and by 
bringing in £1 each or more, we could help other children all around the world at 
Christmas. 
 
So on Friday 9th December please have your child come to school dressed in their 
jazziest Christmas jumper with a donation of £1 or more.   
 
School Council has worked on creating posters for the event that will be put up around 
the school so keep your eyes peeled for these!  
 
Children must wear school uniform to school with their Christmas jumper over the top. 
 
Any donation, however small will be greatly appreciated.  Please send any donations in 
with your child on the Friday morning to give to their teacher.  
 
Let’s get raising for ‘Save the Children’!  Who will wear the jazziest Christmas jumper? 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
Miss Wenham                                             Mr Shipley                                
   
Lower School Council   Upper School Council               


